Garrett County Emergency Services Board

Meeting Minutes For January 28, 2008

Members present:

Ed McLellan Brad Frantz John Frank Sharon Paugh Dave Betz

Emergency Services Terry Spear

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McLellan at which time he welcomed Sharon Paugh, Vice-President of the Garrett County Volunteer Fire and Rescue Association, as the ESB's newest member replacing Jamie Rodeheaver.

After reviewing the minutes from the last meeting Brad Frantz moved and Sharon Paugh seconded to approve the minutes as presented.

Old Business:

- Ed discussed the confusion of the boundary lines between Northern and Southern Rescue Squads when they recently sent out their membership solicitations. It was agreed that John Frank and Dave Betz would try to get the squads to better coordinate their mailings to prevent incorrect and duplicate mailings to the citizens.
- 2) Brad Frantz reported on the current status of integrating the County personnel into the volunteer squads.
- 3) Ed discussed what the role and purpose of the ESB should be. A meeting is scheduled with the County Commissioners next Tuesday (February 5th), at 11:00 to discuss this issue. The following statement will be presented to the Commissioners for their review and comment. "The most troublesome problem facing the Emergency Services Board is the usurping and failure to support the ESB's goals and objectives which originally established the Board".

With no further business the meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be on February 12, 2008 at 16:00 hours in the Commissioners conference room.